
Hello,

I hope that you have had a great week. We certainly have at 

Knighton Mead. Years 1 to 6 enjoyed a visit to the cinema to watch 

Trolls on Wednesday. Meanwhile, back at school, the children in 

Nursery and Reception enjoyed a superb story time session which 

was well attended by parents. 

Next week is anti-bullying week and we will be kicking off the week 

with workshops led by the Primary Leadership Team and Leicester 

City in the Community. Keep an eye on X for updates throughout the 

day. We are also doing Odd Sock day on Monday 13th November 

to show that we stand up to bullying and discrimination and 

recognise that it is ok to be different and that Everyone is Welcome 

at Knighton Mead.

You said, we listened…

There have been several complaints about parents smoking around 

the school gates. Please ensure that you are on the other side of the 

road when smoking and not around the children and other parents. 

Thank you.

The Early Years have had lots of fun with sparklers this week. If you 

are enjoying fireworks or sparklers this week then have lots of fun 

and stay safe. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Nurture - Learn - Achieve

Date: 10.11.23

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 10

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 

with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!



A huge congratulation goes to 

Lansdowne class with 

amazing attendance and 

keeping up their huge effort 

from last week. 

Congratulations also goes to 

Hughenden Class with 

fantastic punctuality this week.

Please remember that the 

school gates open at 8.40am 

and everyone needs to be in 

school on time and ready to 

learn. As shown this week, 

you can all be on time for a 

school trip, but you need to be 

on time every day! 

Many thanks for your support 

and best wishes, 

Mrs Edwards

Nurture - Learn - Achieve
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THERE IS NO BADGE 
ASSEMBLY THIS WEEK DUE 
TO A REMEMBRANCE 
ASSEMBLY.

Monday 13th November – Odd Socks Day

Tuesday 14th November – Y3 Assembly – parents 

welcome

Thursday 16th November – Parent anti-bullying 

event 2:00- 3:00

Friday 17th November – Children in Need – non – 

uniform – go spotty

Monday 20th November - inset day – school 

closed to children

Thursday 23rd November - EYFS open afternoon

Thursday 21st December – Carol service at 

Church of the Nativity

Thursday 21st December – end of  term

Friday 22nd December – Tuesday 9th January – 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Attendance

Class
% 

Attendance

Bloomfield 85.8%

Macaulay 90.9%

Lansdowne 97.7%

Richmond 95.8%

Hughenden 96.6%

Lothair 96%

Sheridan 96.9%

Whole 

School 

Attendance 

94.2%

Character muscle of the week

Friendship:

Involves trust, 

generosity, sharing, 

empathy and more. 

Shouldn’t be treated 
lightly or faded away.

Primary Leadership Team

#collaboration #community

A reminder, in order to recognise 

anti-bullying week, we will have Odd 

Socks Day on Monday 13th 

November. The children can come 

to school in odd socks on this day. 

We can’t wait to see your odd 

socks. 
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